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June 20, 1980

NMSS _
MAIL SECTION Nl gt
A BOCKET CLERK heth g 2

Mr. L. A. Scarano ¥ 7
Branch Chief e
Jranium Recovery Licensing Branch P R 3 W
Division of Waste Manag:ment A i e
Office of Nuclear Material safcty and Cazeguurdbh_wd e T

U.S. Nuclear Regulatorv Commission
Washlngton, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Scaranc:

Plecase find enclosed .5 copies each oi /uplication f- £ Source

Material License and the accompany ng liconce appliication
Environmental Report submitted I/ cesrorce to Lhe :; ,=3ment.
of U.S. Nuclear Regulatorv Commiss ¢:i Rules nid xeguliations,

vitle 10, Chapter 1, Code f Federal kegulations - Encigy, Part

40. Arizona Public Service Cormpany (AEL) :propozes to.test the

ip site leaching of uranium w.in a Kesearch ood oovelopment
&) scele facility at their Pelcrson Projeci, Con » County,
yomirg Nuciear Asczurance Corvoraticon (NAC) will act as

oreratecr of the project for APS. APS intends ‘to con truct a
commercial scale mine n the future if the R&D test indicates
th>t soch an oreration would o cnomicallly feasible, and
envirornoncally safe. -

AFS=NAC. have spent the pericd from September, -1%78 until ;the
present collecting environmenial dart hat a complete and
tho ;ouglhi R&D license applicaetion could ibmitted to Your
office. We hope that the relst:ively flong time allotted to
preparation of the application ass resulted in an croanized ana

acceptabl= document for your revicw

AF3-NAC hope 1o start earthwork and site -eparation dul 141G

August, 1350 with R&D pilot plarnt operat ; beg 111g *urlxg

aa.‘j 1981. We realize that the workload ¢of your staffiyand
iew time required for a thorouch evaluation of the p.opused

tesiing cperation may require several mor*hk« Hawever, APS=NAC

wil'l be very responsive to questions thatl you and ycur stAff may
] and will work closely with you o that libcuce arproval may
bte aranted »iiuin the above time raome. y ‘

Pleace “‘nd enclosed our check in the amount of 42,000.90 . to
covel Lihe cost of application as defined by lhe Schedulé€ of
ees, 10 CFR, Part 170.31. &
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After you have had an opportunity to review the license
application, we will be happy to discuss its contents with you.
For additional information or correspondence, please contact me
at Nuclear Assurance Corporation, 8312 E. Otero Circle,
Englewood, Colorado 80112, (303) 741-0447.

If you have y questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

NUCLEAR ASSURANCE CORPORATION

Loty Wand

Bob Ward .
Manager, Safety and -
Environmental Affairs

Yranium Operations Division

BwW/sl
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